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Mark your Calendar  
 

2/9 through 2/11  - Short Course Weekend 
 
2/14  - Valentine’s Dance, Media Center 6-8pm 
 
2/16 & 2/19  - Holidays for Presidents’ Day 
 
2/23  - Black History Program at 10:30 
 
2/23  - School Council Meeting at 2:00pm 
 
3/2  - Cornhole Tournament Fundraiser at GAB 
 
3/7  - Braille Challenge at GAB 
 
3/29 through 4/5  - Spring Break 
 
4/11 through 4/14  - SCASB Track & Field  
 
5/16  - Prom at GAB 
 
5/23  -  Graduation 
 
5/24  - Last Day of School 



 

 

Hello GAB Family, 

This has been another busy yet productive week at GAB! The safety of your 

children, our GAB scholars, is paramount, so as a GAB whole faculty 

TEAM, we have been implementing additional policies and procedures to 

ensure that ALL students and staff are safe and are excited to be here!  

Celebrations and Recognitions 

On Tuesday, February 6, we celebrated the graduation of our student 

scholar Brian McClain, as he took his final walk around the campus of 

GAB! Brian has been with us since enrolling as a 3rd grader and he will be 

missed by his peers and the entire GAB TEAM! Please enjoy the pictures of 

him celebrating his EXTRA SPECIAL day!  

Also on Tuesday, February 6, our transition students and staff from      

Project SEARCH, Panther Pro’s, and Hutchings, hosted the Project 

SEARCH monthly state meeting at GAB. Our students wowed the audience 

as they provided information regarding their work rotations at Atrium 

Health Navicent, Critter Sitters Doggy Day Care, Goodwill, and Hutchings. 

You would have been so amazed and proud of the hard work our student 

scholars and staff have put in to make these programs successful. 



 

 

This week is National School           
Counseling Week, and we want to be 
sure to recognize and honor our school 
counselor, Mr. Octavian Burch. Mr. Burch 
is responsible for providing guidance     
lessons, Character Counts, as well as       
facilitating the D.A.R.E. program at GAB. 
He is also regarded as a “big brother,” 
and a “safe place” for our students to go 

when they need 
someone to talk 
to.  His              
dedication to 
our students is       
paramount and 
appreciated.  

Staff Spotlight: “Stay true in the dark, and humble in the spotlight.” We would 

like to shine the “spotlight of excellence” on our very own Deborah Ezell, State 

Schools Human Resources Technician II. Ms. Ezell has been with GAB for 18 years 

and has served tirelessly in many capacities including her current position as our     

human resources specialist. Ms. Ezell works behind the 

scenes to ensure all concerns regarding compensation, 

leave, hiring, and other HR concerns are addressed in a 

timely manner. We want to salute Ms. Ezell and thank her 

for her hard work and dedication.  

Finally, we continue to ask for your support in making GAB 

the best school ever! Many have stated that we are the    

“best kept secret” in Macon, but we no longer want to be           

considered a secret; we want our community and state to 

know that we have a lot to offer our students who need us! 

 

Make this a wonderful weekend! 

Alicia M. Jackson 

Interim School-level Superintendent  



 

 

Dear GAB families, 
 

As our school’s Box Tops for             
Education Coordinator, I want to 
thank you for all your support this 
year with Box Tops! We are close to achieving our earnings goal for 
the school year — and with your  continued support, I know we can 
reach it! 

Our goal is to earn $100.00 through Box Tops this year to help with 

our student fund. We are currently 80% of the way there. 

Every Box Tops product count towards our goal!  

Let’s work together to get GAB to the finish line. 

 

If you need help with the Box Tops app, please let me 
know.  

-Miss Layson 

slayson@doe.k12.ga.us 
 

mailto:slayson@doe.k12.ga.us


 

 

GAB Families, 
 

Get ready for the American Heart Association’s Heart Challenge! This 
year, our school will be learning about staying strong in body and mind, 
we’ll get moving with fun activities, and raise funds for the health of all 
hearts. Plus, they’ll feel good for doing good!           
Remember to send colors for your child to wear on 

Wellness Wednesdays:  

Feb. 14th-Red 

Feb. 21st-Yellow 

Feb. 28th-Purple 
 

Look out for the American Heart flyer in the GAB newsletter and your child’s 
backpack.  Also, download the Heart Challenge App or visit heart.org/KHC 
to learn about all the ways your family can help to create a community of 
lifesavers by learning the lifesaving steps of Hands-Only CPR. It’s quick, easy, 
and fun!  

If you would like to make a donation, please make any checks payable to the 
American Heart Association and send them in a labeled envelope.  Have 
your  student turn them into Mrs. McDavid. We will be collecting donations 
until     February 29.  

Thank you for keeping more hearts beating strong! 

Dawn McDavid 

Teacher: Physical Education and Health 

Georgia Academy for the Blind 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

February 2024 

Birthdays 
Ryder    2/2       Brian   2/6 

Jayden  2/2          Arianna  2/11   

Elisha  2/3           Ambria  2/18 

Kailyn  2/4           Roni   2/22 

           Dorrian  2/24 

   

   

   

       


